

THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

February 3, 2020

Mr. Sam Morhaim, D.D.S. Oyster Bay, New York

Dear Dr. Morhaim,

Thank you for your thoughtful letter and for sharing your book with me.

Your family's story truly exemplifies the power of the American Dream. While we all have different talents, in America, everyone has the opportunity to achieve success through hard work. As President, I am always pleased to see immigrants become a part of our country's legacy of liberty by pursuing the responsible, legal immigration process.

Thank you again for writing to me. May God bless you and your family.

